CURRICULUM COMMITTEE MEETING
Minutes 

October 21, 2011

Present:
David Miller, Alan Schackelford, Scott Giltz, David Mount, Cynthia Risan, Kaylea Henderson, 



Ceili Smythe, Sharon Parker, Lynda Graf, Steffen Moller, Lori Eckhout, Bill Waters, Polly 


Schultz, Wes Locke, Kaylea Henderson (ASG), Ceili Smythe (ASG)
Not Present:
Matthew Altman, Nancy Baker, Bill Briare, Carol Burnell, Dena Gillenwater, Kurt Lewandowski,


Kathryn Long, Elizabeth Lundy, Jim Martineau, Tara Sprehe, Shelly Tracy

Guests:

None
Announcements:
None
Minutes:

Action:
Minutes from the October 7th meeting were approved.   All approved minutes from meetings 


are posted on the Curriculum Committee website at:  


http://www2.clackamas.edu/committees/cc/
Consent Agenda:

1. HD-102
Service Learning Experience II is changing its credits from 2-6 to 1-6, title is changing to 

Service Learning Experience.

Action:
APPROVED

Unfinished Business:

1. As a result of some of our recent process approvals, Curriculum Committee needs a review group to work on documents that reflect our recent processing and review changes.   The charge of this work group is to:  review/revise/develop informational & procedural documents and professional development to encompass new Gen Ed submissions.
After discussion the following motion was made, seconded and approved:

A curriculum subcommittee, hereafter to be called the gen ed subcommittee, 
formed to review/revise/develop informational and procedural documents for review of course 
outlines.  All submissions for gen ed approval will be postponed until the work of the gen ed 
subcommittee is completed.  This subcommittee will target completion of its work by the end of fall term.
Committee members on this newly created gen ed subcommittee:  Bill Waters (until he goes on 

sabbatical Spring term), Terry Mackey, Kate Gray or Steve Beining (Sharon will ask them to join this

subcommittee), two assessment committee members (to be named), David Miller, David Mount, Polly 

Schulz.
2. Curriculum Committee needs another subcommittee formed to begin the review of and clarify the process for reviewing all outlines that are asking for gen ed certification.  The charge of this work group is to:  recommend a schedule and process for reviewing 3 year course outline reviews/revisions and to recommend a process for ensuring appropriate Curriculum Committee oversight of new and revised course outlines.
After much discussion it was decided to break this charge out into two process:

a. Define the process to recommend a schedule and process for reviewing 3 year outline reviews:  Subcommittee members:  Steffen Moller, Sharon Parker, Lynda Graf
b. Second process will be to review what are the components of and what kinds of course 

changes will prompt Curriculum Committee review: Subcommittee members:  None identified at 

this time.

Committee ran out of time to finish Item #2.  Unfinished business #2 will tabled to next meeting.

Information:

1. Bill Waters informed committee that the ASOT-Business (Associate of Science Oregon Transfer) in 


Business is being revised.   The best guess is that this revision will be up and running by fall 2012. 

Expecting more gen ed to be added to this degree in Writing and Math.  
Next Meeting:
          November 4, 2011, CC127, 7:30-9am
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